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Comments: It is absolutely unacceptable that the American bison is not listed as a Species of Conservation

Concern. It is important to have the Forest Supervisor adopt strong enforceable standards to benefit the

migratory bison and connectivity to their habitat on our National Forests.  Please stop bowing to the racist, hateful

Montana dept of livestock. It is unacceptable that they are dictating policy on our federal lands that all taxpayers

pay for. Stop that now and allow buffalo to roam. 


